
 

 
 

DIARY DATES 
4th March – World Book Day House Event 
7th March – World Book Day 
8th March – Primary 5 Year Group Assembly (both P5 
classes involved) / Parent Council Coffee Morning 
12th March – Parent Council Meeting (6.30pm 
Online) 
15th March – Snapshot Updates shared on Seesaw 
20th March – P7 Final Payment for Camp due 
22nd March – Curriculum Open Morning 
 

 

 

ASSEMBLIES 
We were treated this month to a lovely Assembly from 
Primary 3 on the theme of Valentine’s Day and did a 
wonderful job of sharing about the history of this event 
and how it is celebrated around the world.   

 
In our Building Resilience Programme we have 
shared how we Keep Connected, including how to 
be a good friend and the different ways our back-
up crews can help us.   
 
We will now be learning about the Respect Yourself 
Tool and in this unit we will cover: 
 

- There is no one quite like me 
- Everyone has different strengths 
- I treat myself with respect 
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WORLD BOOK DAY 
World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March.  We will 
be having a World Book Day House Event on 
Monday 4th March to kickstart our celebration of 
reading week, organised by our House Captains. 
 

In Thursday 7th March we invite children to come 
to school in their pyjamas for a ‘Bedtime Read’ in 
the library.  Throughout the week children will 
engage in a range of different activities organised 
by our Literacy Champions. 
 

This celebratory week will culminate in the Primary 
5 class assembly on Friday 8th of March. 
 

PARKING 
Thank you for your ongoing support  
With making our carpark a safer 
Place.  We have seen massive improvements over 
the past few weeks with the introduction of our 
Pick-Up/Drop-off Zone.   
 
A few reminders: 

- Please wait until the buses have left the bus 
bays to enter the pick up/drop off zone 
unless a staff member motions you forward 

- Please be considerate in your parking 
around the local area so as not to block 
driveways 

- We have a limited number of disabled 
parking bays so please only use these if you 
have a blue badge and are escorting your 
child into the building/playground 

- Please be sure to share this information 
with other people collecting your child from 
school including grandparents and wider 
family members 
 

Again we appreciate all your support with this.   

TYNE HOUSE TREAT 
Tyne had their House Treat this week for earning the 
most House Points up to Christmas and enjoyed a play 
at the park and hot chocolate at the Stair Arms.  It was a 
lovely afternoon and great way to reward the children 
for all their hard work.  Well done Tyne! 


